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OPPORTUNITIES 

 
August 6 - 12, 2017 

Deacon on Call:  Rich Harrelson  
 

Sunday,  August 6:  PROMOTION DAY 
  9:45 a.m. Sunday School, Children’s 
 “Back-to-School” Breakfast 
 (Fellowship Hall) 
11:00 a.m.       Morning Worship 

(WBIP AM 1400 and FM 99.7) 
  5:30 p.m. Joint Choir Rehearsal 
  6:00 p.m. Evening Worship 

Joint Worship and Ice Cream Fellowship 
with First United Methodist Church (at FBC) 

(WBIP-FM 99.7) 
         
Tuesday, August 8:  
  8:00 a.m. Tuesday Meal Ministry 
  9:30 p.m. WOM Sunshine Servants 
 (Berea Room) 
   
Wednesday, August 9: 
  5:15 p.m. Children’s Choir Kick-off 
  6:00 p.m. Wednesday YT,  “Grasping 
 God’s Word” (Fellowship  Hall) 
  7:00 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 
Thursday, August 10: 
12:00 p.m. JoyMakers Luncheon/Program 
 
Friday, August 11: 
  6:00 p.m.           Growing Churches Conference 
 (Harrisburg Baptist Church) 
 
Saturday, August 12: 
  8:30 a.m. Growing Churches Conference 
 (Harrisburg Baptist Church) 
12:00 p.m. Youth Choir Kick-off (Blue  
 Mountain College) 
    

Joint Worship/Ice Cream Fellowship 
with FUMC—Sunday, August 6 

6:00 p.m. at FBCB 
 

It’s time for our annual joint worship service and  
homemade ice cream fellowship with our friends from 

across the street! 
 

Join us here at FBC as their pastor,  
Bro. Tim Sisk, will be preaching. 

 
Please bring a freezer of your favorite 

ice cream or your favorite dessert.   

Sunday and Wednesday Evening  

Time Change  
 

beginning Wednesday, August 2 
6:00 p.m. rather than 6:30 p.m. 

PROMOTION DAY 
and 

Children’s “Back-to-School Breakfast” 
Sunday, August 6 at 9:45 a.m. 

in the fellowship hall 
Special Guests:  Mrs. Connie and JK! 

Don’t miss it! 

Growing Churches 
  Conferences 

                         
   Friday & Saturday, August 11-12 

         Harrisburg Baptist Church   



USHERS: 
AM 

Brandon Donahue, Mike Moore 
Ray Scott, Jay Barnett 

Jason Yarber, Michael Wright 

                         The Booneville Baptist 

A Note from the Pastor... 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 
Nursery Coordinator: 

Mollie Kate Davis (662-415-7055) 
 

August 6: 
Sunday School 

Olivia Davis, Sue Hanley 
Bed Babies 

Erin Dukes, Traci Rainey 
1/2 year olds 

Volunteers needed 
3/4 year olds 

Elizabeth Akers, Greg Windham 
Check out:   Wendy Scott 

 
August 13: 
Sunday School 

Ozie Houston, Ann Inman 
Abigail Smith 
Bed Babies 

Angie Langley, Cheryl Ragan 
1/2 year olds 

Ken Bryant, Amber Hare 
3/4 year olds 

Emily Cooley, Jamie Windham 
Check out:  Christi Lindsey 

School has started, we’ve just started our journey in the New Testa-
ment, our Fall programs are about to start again, and even though it is 
August, it feels like we’re getting a fresh start. Even though this time 
of year is crazy and busy, I hope you are reenergized with all of these 
new beginnings. I want to encourage you, if you’ve fallen behind in 
the reading plan, now is a good time to begin again. Remember, the 
goal of this reading plan is not merely completion, but that we would 
build good habits and build a foundational understanding of God’s 
Word. 
 
If you’re following along, we are in Week 32 in our reading plan. 
This week, all of the readings will be from Matthew. Chapters 2-4 
discuss the birth of Jesus up to the beginning of his ministry. Unfortu-
nately, we don’t know much about Jesus’ formative years, but all four 
gospels describe the beginning of His ministry with John the Bap-
tist’s proclamation of Jesus being the Messiah and Jesus’ baptism.  
 
In Matthew, these events are followed in Chapters 5-7 by what is 
known as the Sermon on the Mount. In this sermon manuscript, Jesus 
discusses many topics including the Law, obedience, love, prayer, 
fasting, worry, heaven, and many other topics. It is a beautiful  
snapshot into the mind and heart of Jesus.  
 
To finish the week’s readings, Chapter 8 demonstrates the power of 
Jesus as he performs several miracles. I love how Matthew moves 
from the words of Christ to the miracles and power of Christ.  
Remember, all of these stories are carefully placed by the writer to 
communicate who Jesus is and what He did to prove that He is the 
Messiah. 
 
This Sunday, I’ll take a one-week break from our study in John. Since 
all of our readings this week are from Matthew, I’ll be preaching 
from Matthew 5. We’ll be discussing how Christ came to fulfill the 
Law. Also, don’t forget that Sunday evening is our annual dessert  
fellowship with our Methodist neighbors. I hope to see you here  
Sunday. Keep going in the reading plan and have a blessed week! 
 
In Christ, 
Jason 

 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

August 6:  Mary Kate Stephens 
August 13:  Baylee Fisher 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Daniel Foucheõ 
By Letter 

 
Kole Wildmon  

Profession of Faith and Baptism 

GIFTS RECEIVED 
Gifts have been received by First Baptist Church 

in memory of 
Mrs. Ruby Volk 

Mrs. Elaine Claunch. 



MUSIC NOTES 

EDUCATIONAL EVENTS 

                         The Booneville Baptist 

July 30, 2017 
Sunday School                            189     
Budget                               $9,585.25 
Designated                            ___-0-_ 
Total                                   $9,585.25 

 

Annual Joint Worship Service/ 
Homemade Ice Cream  

with FUMC 
 

 
Joint Adult Choirs that evening!!! 

Singers, please come to the Choir Room at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Children’s Choir Pool Parties 

Please meet in the Fellowship Hall parking lot at 5:15 p.m. 
PraiseRaisers—Davidson’s Pool 
Music Makers—Reynolds’ Pool 

Young Musicians—NEMCC Pool 

Kick-off Dates 
 

August 2 — Adult Choir 
August 9 — Children’s Choirs - Pool Parties 

August 12 — Youth Choir (Blue Mountain College) 
September 8 — Young Musicians Handbells 

September 15 — Ladies Handbells 

Pray for Our  
 Homebound: 

 
 

Grant Fisher 
Mrs. Bobbie Jennings 

PROMOTION SUNDAY and  
CHILDREN’S “BACK-TO-SCHOOL” BREAKFAST 

9:45 a.m. 
August 6th  

Fellowship Hall  
 

With special guests:  Mrs. Connie and JK! 
All children leaving the nursery through beginning 

6th grade are invited!  
  

Parents of our youngest ones, please come too.  

WOM Sunshine Servants 
Planning Meeting 

 
Tuesday, August 8 at 9:30 a.m. 

in the Berea Room 

Desserts Needed for  
BSU Luncheon 

It’s that time again!  Our date to  
provide desserts for the BSU Lunch-
eon is Thursday, August 17.   
 
We need to prepare for 100 students.  
If you can help with this, please have  
your dessert at the church office by 
9:30 a.m., so we can deliver them to 
the BSU by 10:00 a.m.  Thanks! 

September 6 - October 11 
Fellowship Sunday School Room 

 
This 6-week Bible study will be led 

by Angela Reed. 
 

Cost of book:  $15 
 

Please call the church office to  
reserve a book. 
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THE BOONEVILLE BAPTIST 

                                A Message from Carterõs Corner 
This week, in the life of our youth, we are headed back to school.  Booneville School District and many surrounding 
area schools will begin their fall semester this upcoming Thursday.  Our students are both excited for this upcoming 
new journey, but also nervous about what lies ahead.  The same could be said in your Christian walk today.  You 
could be excited for what lies ahead, but at the same time, nervous about going into unknown territory.  The Bible tells 
us “be still and know that I am God.”  Take these words from the Bible and have peace and know that God has control 
over your situation. 
 
This past Wednesday night, we had a focused prayer time for this upcoming school year.  We asked that God would 
show us a clear path to serving others through His Son, Jesus.  We prayed for teachers and leaders of our schools.  
We ask that you join us in prayer this week as we pray for our students as they head back, and also pray for their 
leaders and educators throughout the school year. 
 
As we begin a new school year, we also make transitions here at First Baptist in the Youth Department.  Our new 
seniors (7 currently) are making decisions that will affect our youth ministry this year.  This year’s theme verse that our 
students will be learning, living, and studying throughout the year is found in I Timothy 4:12 and says, “Let no one 
despise your youth; instead, you should be an example to believers in speech, in conduct, in love, in faith, in purity.”  
As we go throughout the year, you will hear more from I Timothy 4:12 as our students seek to learn more about  
having a relationship with God through His Son, Jesus.  Thank you for praying and supporting our youth ministry here 
at FBC! 
 
In Speech  In Conduct        In Love  In Faith               In Purity 
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